Welcome to the “Important News” section!

The kennel will remain open for business this Fall and Patty will be here
to run things but at temporarily reduced hours while I take my vacation.
Those hours will be posted on my telephone message and on the kennel
door along with Patty’s cell phone number should you need assistance.

Please also note that as of January 2012, I now require all dogs coming
in for boarding, as well as any training or grooming, to have the
Bordetella (Kennel Cough) vaccine at a minimum of one week in
advance.

Thank you!



